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CHILDREN AND YOUNG 
PEOPLE COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes-Action Log 

 
Introduction: 
This log captures the actions arising from the Children and Young People Committees since November 2014 and updates members on the progress 
on compliance in delivering the necessary actions. 
 
This is the updated action log as at24th April2015. 
 

Minutes of 10thMarch 2015 

Item 
No. 

Item Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Completed 

79 Response to requests by own 
admission authorities to change 
their catchment areas 

Hazel 
Belchamber 

The Committee agreed to write 
to the DfE expressing concern at 
the increased fragmentation of 
the coordinated admissions 
process.  Officers undertook to 
take a draft letter to 
Spokesmen/women for 
consideration.   

Officers will draft a letter to 
be agreed through 
Spokesmen/women.  
However due to currently 
being in purdah, this will 
need to happen after the 
general election on 7 May 
and the Committee will be 
updated on this action at the 
following committee 

No 

81 “Breaking the Cycle” – 
Cambridgeshire’s Child Poverty 
Strategy 

 Strategy should refer not only to 
the importance of communities, 
but also the importance of  
joined-up working by public 
sector organisations such as 

The strategy has been jointly 
developed and is being 
jointly delivered by a range of 
partners, including other 
public sector organisations 

Yes 
24/04/15 
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district councils and the Fire 
Service.   

such as the district councils. 
The Police are also part of 
the Child Poverty Champions 
Group and they input where 
it is relevant to them to do 
so. The Fire Service was 
engaged in the development 
of the first strategy, and as 
with the Police,are happy to 
be involved where identified 
joined up actions are 
relevant. Wording in the 
document has now been 
amended to stress the 
importance of this joined-up 
working. 

83 Appointments to Outside Bodies: 
CFA Management Information 
Systems Procurement Project 

Democratic 
Services 

Three elected members were 
being sought to serve on this 
group, but because several 
potential members were not 
present only one definite 
nomination (Cllr Clapp) was 
made.  Further members were 
suggested and it was decided 
that their agreement to serving 
should be sought (Cllrs Dent, 
Manning and Van der Kerkhove) 

Councillors Dent and 
Manning have agreed to be 
on this outside body, and the 
relevant officer has been 
informed.  Councillor van der 
Kerkhove declined. 

Yes 
10/04/15 

 
 
 
 


